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Tue 19th March 2019  

Election/Appointment of a new Parent Governor  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I recently wrote to you inviting you to apply to become a Governor at Whitstable Junior 

School. The Governing Body had a vacancy for a Parent Governor.  

 

I am pleased to inform you that Megan Leggatt has now been re-elected as parent governor. 

 

We continue to look for associate governors. If you think this may be something that would 

interest you please contact the school and I will happily discuss what this entails.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

AMKnoupe 

  

Anne Knoupe 

Headteacher 


